
Great to hear back from you.. You sound adorable, we'd really love to have you look 
after our fur children and we hope you'd give them a tender care. We're a pleasant 
couple and you have nothing to worry about cuz you'll have no difficult moment working 
with us. Honestly, we'd have loved to meet you before you start but our tentative arrival 
date is on December 18th but the dogs will get there on December 17th so meeting you 
before the dogs' arrival won't be possible since they'll get there a day before us. They'll 
arrive in the afternoon if everything goes as planned, we'll make all necessary 
arrangements with the shipping company to deliver them to our place, they'll be in their 
crates for the night till we'll join them the next morning so you don't have to worry about 
boarding them at your place or staying overnight with them :) we'll only need you to just 
stop by and feed them after they deliver them in the evening before we join them in the 
morning if that's convenient for you but if you won't be available on their arrival date we 
can make an alternative arrangement for them with the shipping company for the 
evening..

And for your upfront security payment we'll make out a certified check to you to cover 
your first week payment so to be sure we've secured your service for the position before 
our arrival and also for you to help us procure the needed items. And the subsequent 
payments will be made by cash or what ever payment method you prefer at the end of 
every week. So for the first payment, you'll receive a check from Dave's employer which 
you'll deduct your advance payment for the first week and the remaining money from 
the check will be used to buy the Dog foods, brush with some other things needed for 
them when they arrive and you'll also help us get a few kitchenware for the house. We 
would have preferred to make this first payment through one of the payment transfer 
apps (maybe Zelle, Venmo or Cashapp) but my husband's employer are the ones taking 
care of the cost to cover all our expenses for the relocation and they'd rather make a 
check payment so to enable them have everything documented for record purposes..

We're moving to Prather Ave, Saint Louis, MO 63139, hope that's not far from you? 
We'll communicate with the realtor to contact you with the house full address and other 
necessary information you might be needing and if you like you can set up a time to 
meet them once they finalize all the deed of agreement with Dave's employer. Like I 
said in the previous email, we're willing to pay $35 per hour for both dogs so that'll be 
$140 per week but for the first week we'll pay you $200 because of the other errands 
you'll be helping us with so that'll be extra $60 as compensation for the arrand. We hope 
that's fine by you? You'll have to do the kitchenware shopping before we get there as 
we'd like to have everything in place before we arrive so you won't have to start running 
around after the dogs arrive. 

More so, Dave's office Financial Clerk requires the following information for the 
issuance of the check for the payment. 

Full Name: 
Mailing Address:
(Apt number if available):
City, State, Zip Code:



Cell Phone Number:

Please, all we need from you is utmost sincerity and I'm also assuring you'd have 
beautiful moments working with us. Attached are a few pictures of the dogs with myself 
and a copy of Dave's ID.

Kind regards and have a great day.. :)


